
Letter of the 

Week 
Next week, our letter 

of the week will con-

tinue to be the let-

ters Vv and Zz due to 

our Winter Wonder-

Break. Please send 

items to school that 

either begin with ei-

ther of those letters.   

Angel of God 
For the month of 

March and April we 

will practice and test 

on the Angel of God 

Prayer. 

Angel of God my 

Guardian dear 

To whom God’s love 

commits me here 

Ever this day be at 

my side 

To light to guard to 

rule and guide. 

Amen. 

Library  
The last day that the 

Kindergarteners can 

check out books from 

the library is  

Monday, April 22nd and 

all books must be re-

turned to the library 

by April 29th’s Library 

Class.                    

Field Trip                 
We will be attending 

the Seussical Matinee 

in Sioux Falls next Fri-

day, April 19th.  We will 

be eating lunch here at 

school before we leave.  

It will also be a uniform 

day.  A field trip form 

is coming home from 

the Grade School Of-

fice today with the dol-

lar amount.  Please send 

the money and form 

back quickly-so we can 

be prepared.        

Book Orders        
Also coming home today 

is the last book orders 

for the Kindergarten 

year.  Some of these 

books will make great 

for great reading over 
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Upcoming Dates: 

☺ April 15-Letter of 

the Week-Vv and 

Zz 

☺ April 15-Addison’s 

Birthday Celebra-

tion (6-1) 

☺ April 19-Seussical 

Matinee in Sioux 

Falls 

☺ April 22-Madison’s 

Birthday celebra-

tion (6-2) 

☺ April 24-

Kindergarten Mass 

☺ April 26-Spring 

Concert 

☺ April 29-Sam’s 

Birthday Celebra-

tion (8-2) 

☺ May 15-Last Day of 

School??Dismissal 

at 1pm?? Will check 

and let you know 

the summer break.  

Please return the book 

orders to school or 

complete them online 

by next Thursday. 

Spring Concert—
The St. Mary Elemen-

tary Concert will be 

held this year on Fri-

day, April 26th begin-

ning at 7:00 p.m. in the 

gym. Remember, your 

child will need to wear 

his or her Catholic 

Schools Week t-shirt 

that he or she re-

ceived this year along 

with a pair of blue 

jeans. (No blue jean 

shorts, capris, or 

skirts allowed.) If your 

child would like to 
wear cowboy boots 

and/or a belt with a 

belt buckle for the 

concert he/she may 

but no cowboy hats. 


